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Dear Al:
Just  a  reminder  that  the  Nashua  Area  Radio  Club,  will  be  sponsoring  another
ARRL/VEC examination session on:

Saturday, March 18, 1995 at 8:30 AM
These examinations will be for all license classes.  Candidate registration will begin
at 9:00 AM.   The examinations will be held at the First Church of Nashua (corners
of Main,  Amherst,  and Concord Streets).   If you would like to participate at this
session, please contact me by Saturday, March 11, 1995.   You can reach me at the
address on the reverse, at home (555)555-5555 or (555)555-5555, at work (555)555-
5555, by Internet at heedles@ww1y.mv.com, the Nashua repeater, 147.045 MHz, or
by packet at  (WW1Y@KB4N.NH).

73
Jim, WW1Y

P.S. Tentative dates for the next few exam sessions are 6/17/95,  9/9/95,  and
12/2/95.
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